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WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mrs. Finocchiaro to the Minister for Business and Innovation 
 

First Home Owner Grant 
 

1. Will Territorians be given a firm commitment that the First Home Owners 
Grant will remain in place until the election in August 2020? 

On 14 June 2018, the Hon Nicole Manison MLA, Treasurer and Minister for 
Business and Innovation, announced that the First Home Owner Home Renovation 
Grant of up to $10 000 would cease at the end of September 2018. 


